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OCT. 25 The Founders student
council met Tuesday evening in
a three and a half hour session
chaired by president Howie Nem-
tin,

A final solution to the Problem
of announcements was reached.
It has now been determined that
N0 more announcements will be
given in the dining hall, Instead,
announcements will be giveneach
day in the J.C,R. at 1:00 P.M.

It was decided that reading
material would be made avail-
able in the J.C.R. on a one
month trial basis, beginning Nov.

The council considered and
gave recognition to the follow-
ing clubs; The York Campus
Christian Fellowship Club, The
York Campus Politics Club, The
York French Club (Le Cercle
Frangais), The York Campus Ski
Club, The Committee to End the
War in Viet Nam, and The Ca-
nadian University Services Ove r-
seas.

Council was informed by Don
Irwin that the cost of putting
bulletin boards on the walls op-
posite the council’s office would
be in excess of $650. This mea-~
Sure is being considered in an
attempt to reduce the number
of posters on the walls of Found-
ers by providing a specific place
for such things,

The Publications chairman,
Fred Holmes, revealed that the
Fountain is going to a magazine
format with twenty pages per
issue and will issue only 750
copies at each time of publica-
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tion. The committee also decided
that Excalibur should be given
Priority in reporting all news
items unless they were of par-
ticular interest to students of
Founders College. It was also
learned that Pete Vanek had re-
signed as co-editor of the Foun-
tain and his resignation has been
accepted by the chairman of the
Publications Committee.

A plea is to g0 out to all
students of the university to help
keep Founders neat and to exer-
cise due care with college facil-
ities. It was stated that unless
the Coffee Shop was better cared
for, it would be closed. Council
decided to appoint a first year
I'€p to promote attendance at
the Coffee Shop and to oversee
the management of it.

After a heated debate between
council members, it was moved
than Howie Nemtin be recognized
by council as their choice as
Founders student advisor to the
Advisory Council on Student Af-
fairs: Vice-President Fred
Holmes objected to Howard Nem-
tin’s appointment to ACSA as a
private student rather than as
college president, However coun-
cil overruled him. De Ross must
now approve the motion,

Fred Holmes, on behalf of the
Transportation Committee, re-
vealed that the cost to lease a
station wagon for the use of
Founders College, per month,
would be $153.50 plus 3 cents
a mile,

Mixed Dorm Visiting at Queens

KINGSTON  (CUP)--Queen’s
University reached a new stan-
dard of enlightenment Friday
(Oct. 14) when women were allow-
ed in Men’s residences for the
first time,

The residence board has per-
mitted women to visit the men
on the condition they observe
certain restrictions such as vi-

Checks Bounce at UBC

VANCOUVER (CUP)~-~The
great cheque bounce which start-
ed at the University of Saskat-
chewan earlier this month has
spread to the University of Bri-
tish Columbia campus.

A total of 640 cheques have
been returned to UBC this month
UBC accounting office hag
reported.

However, many cheques were
returned for reasons other than
nonsufficient funds, assistantac-
countant N.A. Housden said. Many
students transfer accounts to
campus banks. Some even gim-
Ply forget to sign the cheque,

C.U.P.
siting hours, registering guests,
and leaving doors open when wo-
men are visiting,

Restrictions are enforced by
floor seniors. Residence disci-
pline committees will deal with
any infractions of the rules.

Penalties for rule-infractions
range from fines to expulsion
from residence.

U.W.0. GAZETTE CLEARED
IN MORALITY CHARGE

LONDON (CUP)~-A morality
squad probe into alleged profanity
appearing in the University of
Western Ontario’s student paper
won’t result in criminal charges,
a city police spokesman said.
Police had received an anony-
mous note complaining of pro-
fanity in the student paper,

The note, accompanied by the
paper’s Sept, 30 issue, said in
part: ‘It is a disgrace that such
dirt is allowed to be pPrinted by
and for our youth.’

The complaints were apparent-
ly directed at a headline which
included the word ‘buggared’ and
at material appearing in The
Gazette’s satire page.,

Bishop’s Quits C.U.S.

LENNOXVILLE (CUP)--Stu-
dents at Bishop’s University
Monday quit the Canadian Union
of Students, deepening an ide-
ological split which has now
chopped six student unions from
Cus membership rolls this fall.

The Bishop’s withdrawal came
after a close but unrecorded
vote taken at a stormy students’
association meeting,

This most recent in a series
of withdrawals sparked by nation-
wide debate on CUS involvement
in political issues, has left Mc-~
Gill University the lone CuUS
member in Quebec,

At Monday’s general meeting,
a strong pro-CUS faction argued
bitterly against council executive
members who triggered the vote
by condemning CUS political act-
ivism,

But when the withdrawal reso-
lution came to a vote, Andy Sa-
ncton, vice-president and chair-
man of external affairs at Bis-
hop’s, had won vindication on his
stand against CUS. Sancton earl-
ier told the meeting he would

CUE.

resign his post if students failed
o voice their opposition to CUS
political activism and dissatisfa-
ction with CUS services,

His stand was outlined in a
report he wrote on the 30th
CUS Congress held in September,
The report, bresented to the
student assembly Monday, was
endorsed by the Bishop’s council
executive,

The CUS debate at Bishop’s
began formally Oct, 6, when Ca-
nadian Union of Students presi-
dent Doug Ward made a special
trip to Lennoxville to defend
CUS philosophy against Sancton’s
criticisms,

But whatever influence his ar-
guments had with the student
body, they didn’t result in Bish-
op’s remaining in CUS.

Today (Tuesday) in Ottawa,
Ward said he *wasn’t surprised”
at the Bishop’s withdrawal, ad-
ding: “We’re going to have to
find another group there to work
with.”

Theft at Glendon

President Jim MacDonald of
the Glendon College Council has
reported that his desk in the stu-
dent council office was broken in-
to last weekend.

Several personal letters and
council minutes, with his per-
sonal comments in the margins,
were stolen from the desk, Ap-
parently the burglar knew the
layout of the student council of-
fice and how to get into the lock-
ed desk without damaging it,
Moreover, since money was not
kept in the desk, it seems un-
likely that the thief was looking
for cash,

Paintings have also been stolen
at Glendon recently, Canvases
in the B Wing of York Hall on
loan from galleriesfor exhibition
have been disappearing at the
rate of one a month,

Council Mourns
at Funeral

OCT. 25 STAFF At 8:00 p.m,
this evening, the Founder’s coun-
cil was shocked to learn of the
passing of Mr., M., Grey.

The sad news was reported by
certain visibly disturbed mem-~
bers of E-house. The mourners
entered council chambers in a
pProcession, each Suitably attired
In mourning black out of respect
to the deceased, Lighted candles
were carried by two of the be-
reaved. The small coffin was
tastefully decorated with the word
‘McLeans’. On each side of the
coffin which rested on a satin
pillow, were symbols of Mr,
Grey’s life and death. To sig-
nify his life was a cob of corn
(obviously phallic); for his
death--an imperfect mouse trap
(obviously lethal), An autopsy
revealed that fatality was
Caused by a broken neck with
Possible sever internal bleeding,

Mr. Howie Nemtin spoke for
council when he said, ‘We are
shocked by this tragic loss.’
Out of respect to Mr. Grey,
council voted 10 cents for a
tombstone and promised to set

New Editor
for Pro-Tem

Larry Goldstein has been cho-
sen editor of the Pro-Tem, the
student weekly of Glendon Col-
lege.

Mr. Goldstein was assistant
editor under John Adams pre-
viously. The new editor com-
mented that the paper ‘will be
a forum for student opinion,’
He said that he hoped all articles
submitted will have some type
of opinion,

At least two of the staff mem-
bers who resigned under John
Adam’s editorship have indicated
that they will not return to the

paper,

Treasurer Resigns

Allan Tarant resigned as trea-
surer of Vanier Council last
week for personal reasons,

Al Kaplan, chairman of Vanier
Council, said there will probably
be elections to fill the vacant
post.

Under the Vanier set-up the
position of treasurer itself is
not voted for directly. The elec-
tion will be only for the empty
council seat and the council will
chose the new treasurer,

aside two extra seconds on Re-
membrance Day in his honour.

The entire council then ad-
Journed to the sacrificial alter
in the Founders quadrangle for
services which were attended by
an impressive crowd of twelve
students. The ceremony was con-
ducted by the Right Reverend
Gary Arbour who chose as his
Scripture that renowned piece
from the Book of Common Pray-
er(?), ‘She should have diedhere-~
after...a tale told by an idiot full
of sound and fury, signifying no-
thing.” The last post was hummed
as Mr, Lackie, assisted by Mr,
Richard Banigan and Mr. Jay
Johnson interred the deceased in
4 grave prepared by Mr. Banigan
with his trusty bayonet. In an
impressive eulogy,” Mr. Lackie
pointed out that the death ‘was
not in vain,” and that ‘We mourn
thee well.’




